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1. Postponed events and opportunities

The COVID-19 pandemic affected the work of the IGPS in exactly the same way as everyone else, meaning that we could not run our events this year as usual. We are therefore reorganizing our events to take place during 2021 instead, to ensure that we are still able to engage with our members and support the discussion and dissemination of their research. We have two events which have been rescheduled from 2020 and which will instead run during 2021: the IGPS side event at the ESIL Research Forum in Catania 2020 and the ASIL Lieber Society joint event, both discussed below.

2. ESIL webinar

Although we were unable to run our planned events, the committee jointly organized, with the IG on International Health Law, a webinar entitled ‘International Law in the age of COVID-19’ which ran on Tuesday 23rd April 2020. We arranged two panels, the first on the legal framework of the pandemic and the second on the impact of COVID-19 on peace and security. The first panel was moderated by Gianluca Burci (The Graduate Institute, Geneva) and introduced by Lawrence Gostin (Georgetown University, Washington DC). Our discussants were Pia Acconci (University of Teramo) and Philippe Sands (University College, London). The second panel was moderated by Nicholas Tsagourias (University of Sheffield) and our discussants were Marko Milanovic (University of Nottingham), Ilja Richard Pavone (National Research Council, Italy), Brigitte Toebes (University of Groningen) and Pedro Villarreal (Max Planck Institute for Comparative Public Law and International Law, Heidelberg).The event was extremely popular; we received over 100 registrations for the event and around 80 individuals attended the event, many of whom emailed following the event to express their thanks. 


3. ESIL reflections series

Following the webinar, we arranged and published a series of ESIL Reflections on topics connected to the webinar. Nicholas Tsagourias published ‘Malicious cyber operations against health infrastructure during the COVID-19 pandemic and the renvoi to sovereignty in cyberspace.’ Ilja Richard Pavone also published ‘Security Council Resolution 2532 (2020) – A missed opportunity?’ 


4. Outlook: Rescheduled and new events

We are in the process of finalizing our programme for our side event at the ESIL Research Forum in Catania in April 2021. Our side event will run on Thursday 15th April prior to the ESIL research forum. Although everything will run online, we are looking forward to meeting more of our members and hearing about their research on solidarity and peace and security. In anticipation of greater freedom later this year, we plan to run a pre-conference workshop at the Annual Conference in Stockholm in September, and have rescheduled the ASIL Lieber Society on the Law of Armed Conflict joint event on ‘Partnered operations and international law’ which will be held at Sapienza University on Thursday 24th September 2021. 
